
 

 

Snug Primary School is raising funds. 
If you haven’t already purchased your NEW 2017 | 2018 Entertainment Membership 
this year, this is your chance to support us and be rewarded with over $20,000 of 
valuable offers! 
 

 

TOP 5 reasons to love your Entertainment Membership: 

1.      You will be supporting Snug Primary School fundraising! We receive 20% of 
the purchase price for every Entertainment Membership sold.  

2.      You can enjoy hundreds of up to 50% OFF and 2-for-1 offers from some of 
the best fine dining restaurants, popular cafés and family restaurants in your 
area.   

3.      You’ll be ‘entertained’ all year long with valuable cinema, activities and 
theme park offers.  

4.      Treat yourself to discounted eGift Cards from national retailers like David 
Jones, Woolworths, rebel and much more.  

5.      Discover new places with more than 2,000 hotels and resorts, with exclusive 
accommodation offers. 

 

 
Snug Primary School 

Cathy de Puit 
03 62679230 

cathy.de.puit@education.tas.gov.au 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 


